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Things You Need


to Know:


_________________________________________________________________________________





WHAT A GREAT  START  WE HAD!!!!


We are off to a terrific start, and our classes look great!





* We have a field trip scheduled for;


Tuesday, September 15th.


 We will be visiting the bus garage and learning 


about bus safety.  A permission slip with 


additional information is attached.





* WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!  We can use donations of the following items;


Small bottles of dish detergent


Paper Towels


Double sided tape


Velcro dots


AA and AAA batteries





* We have modified our schedule based on student needs.  A new schedule is attached.





* You should have received a permission slip at Orientation for field trips that happen throughout the year.  Another one is attached, along with the tentative dates for all the field trips we have scheduled. If you have not done so, please return your permission slip ASAP.





* We ALWAYS welcome volunteers in the classroom!  Specifically, we need a weekly volunteer to assist students at the computer center. Using a mouse and navigating a screen are tricky for little ones, but is an experience they need to have for upcoming Kindergarten testing. However, we CAN always use an extra hand, and we LOVE when you come and share your talents!  Please contact me if you can help, and we will put you on the calendar!





* My phone number and email are on the top of our monthly calendar.  I am ALWAYS available to hear your thoughts, questions or concerns!  


Thank you for sharing your child with me!!! 


Mrs. Suzanne  Kramer














Thought For The Day:





Good teaching is one-fourth preparation and three-fourths pure theatre.





~Gail Godwin~





Books We Are Reading:





If You Take A Mouse to School


by Laura Numeroff





Pete the Cat, Rocking in My School Shoes


by Eric Litwin





Today I Feel Silly


&


When I Was Little


by Jaime Lee Curtis & Laura Cornell
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Things to ask your child


about what they are learning...


______________________________________________________________________





-- Ask your child about their day with specific questions? 


For children who have trouble articulating, give choices, 


such as, “Did you play with puzzles or blocks?"  





-- Today I Feel Silly talks about feelings and how they change from day to day.  Help your child recognize and name their feelings by using statements, such as, "I can see you are mad."  Giving a label to your child’s feelings is the first step towards developing self-control. 





-- Reading is probably the most important activity you can do with your child to develop language, vocabulary, and intellect.  Each month you will find a list of books we are using in class here in the newsletter.  These are available at the local library, and the repetition of the books in home and at school will go a LONG way toward helping develop your child’s academics.





-- We use all the learning styles in our classroom, and we try to build on the children’s interest.  Our current class seems to LOVE Pete the Cat.   Here are some links we have used in class  that you can access at home!


I Can Read=


 � HYPERLINK "https://www.icanread.com/characters/pete-the-cat" �https://www.icanread.com/characters/pete-the-cat�


Pete the Cat, I Love My White Shoes= � HYPERLINK "https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UrDmAA-tDPc" �https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UrDmAA-tDPc�


Home Game Idea for you= � HYPERLINK "http://buggyandbuddy.com/math-game-kids-pete-cat/" �http://buggyandbuddy.com/math-game-kids-pete-cat/�























 Lucky Lizard News�





September 2015











© 2007 by Education World®. Education World grants users permission to reproduce this work sheet for educational purposes only.


